# Board Work Session Tuesday, April 10, 2018

1 | Page

The Wilson Creek School Board of Directors met on Tuesday, April 10, 2018, for a Board Work Session. Present were Board Chair Ron Lesser, Vice Chair Daryl Kimble, Board Member Susan James, Rita Kane, Alberta Mason-Cannon and Superintendent Laura Christian. Guests present were Kathy Thomas (Cook), Jade Stewart (Cooks Assistant), and Brent Finkbeiner.

#### CALL TO ORDER:

Board Chair Ron Lesser called the Board Work Session meeting to order at 5:30 pm, and led the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag of the United States of America.

### **APPROVAL OF AGENDA:**

Motion made by Daryl Kimble, seconded by Susan James and carried to approve the board work session agenda.

## **GENERAL**:

Discussion was held regarding the security audit that will occur on March 19, with Jon Ladines of Force Dynamics. Several options for staff training were discussed. More information will be given as it comes in after the audit.

Discussion was held regarding a time frame for opening available teaching and coaching positions the district expects to fill for the 2018-2019 school year.

#### ADJOURNMENT:

The Board Work Session was adjourned at 8:00 pm. The next regular board meeting is on March 27, 2018 at 6:00 pm, in the district library.

Respectfully submitted,	
Laura Christian, Board Secretary	